
SEYMOUR INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Seymour Inland Wetlands Commission will hold a public hearing on December 20, 2016 starting at 

7:00PM in the Norma Drummer Room, Seymour Town Hall. This hearing will be on an application for a 

wetlands permit for Phase 1 of a multi use development on the property known as 46 & 100 Roosevelt 

Drive, Seymour. The proposed uses are a vineyard, dwelling, residential use stable, wine tasting room 

and retail. The vineyard is Phase 1. 

SEYMOUR INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

Paul Wetowitz, Chairman 


